
 
 
  
 
 
25 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Changes of Class Teacher from April 2024 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Wong will be leaving Abbot’s Lea School at the end of April. 
 
I know you will join me in thanking her for her excellent service to the school and wish her all 
the best for her future. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the new Class Teacher will be Mrs Roberts-Mosaid. 
 
Mrs Roberts-Mosaid is a highly experienced teacher, with extensive expertise in both 
mainstream and special educational needs education. 
 
Mrs Roberts-Mosaid will complete a thorough handover of key information with Mrs Wong in 
readiness for April 2024 start. She will also have an opportunity to introduce herself to the 
students. 
 
You will have the opportunity to meet her, via teams, on Tuesday, 16 April 2024 at 14:45-
15:15. Link will follow, via Parent mail closer to the time. 
 
Her direct email address – from Term 5, which starts on 15 April 2024 – will be  
alison.roberts-mosaid@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
 
I am sure you will extend your warm welcome to Mrs Roberts-Mosaid. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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